
    
     

     
      

     
 

 
 

    
   

    
 

     
 

 
 

 
     

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

      
   

       
     

    

 

From: Valenti, Elizabeth 
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 12:39 PM 
To: Kim M. Sullivan (SULLIVAN@smarthealth.com) 
Cc: Valenti, Elizabeth; Houck, Christina M 
Subject: Update on Rubber Panel, STN 125579/0 

Dear Kim, 

We received your August 25, 2015 submission to your BLA for Rubber Panel Thin-Layer Rapid Use 
Epicutaneous Patch Test, STN 125579/0. We have issued a Resubmission Acknowledgement Letter, 
which you should receive soon, with the new review goal date of February 26, 2015. 

Please note, we do not intend to present this file at an Allergenic Product Advisory Committee (APAC) 
meeting. 

Betsy 

Elizabeth J. Valenti, MPH, RAC (U.S.), REHS/RS 
CDR, USPHS 
Regulatory Project Manager 
Food and Drug Administration 
Center for Biologics Evaluation and Research 
Office of Vaccine Research and Review 
Division of Vaccine Research and Review 
10903 New Hampshire Ave. 
Building 71, Room 3210 
Silver Spring, MD 20993-0002 
(301) 796-2640 
Main Fax # (301) 595-1124 
eFax (301) 402-0004 
elizabeth.valenti@fda.hhs.gov 

THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE PARTY TO WHOM IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY CONTAIN 
INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, AND PROTECTED FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER LAW. If you are not the 
addressee, or a person authorized to deliver the document to the addressee, you are hereby notified that any review, disclosure, 
dissemination, copying, or other action based on the content of this communication is not authorized. If you have received this document in 
error, please immediately notify the sender immediately by e-mail or phone. 
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